

August 23, 2011

Mr. and Mrs. Joachim Kantenwein Manatee Development Group, Inc.

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Kantenwein, We want to thank you for woman We want to thank you for your participation in our Builders Care project for a local Harlem Heights woman and her family. Thank you for joining us and the other volunteers to provide a working air conditioning unit for Jeanette Merritt and her two grandchildren. You helped make a difference in the life of a fellow community member in need.

On behalf of the Builders Care Board of Directors and myself, I want to express our deep appreciation to you for helping to make this project a success. Your dedication to helping the community is abundantly evident. We hope you will consider participating in projects in the future.

Because of the outstanding support of local individuals and volunteers like you, Builders Care successfully completed 85 projects to date and recently reached a milestone providing more than \$1.5 million in construction services at no cost to elderly and disabled individuals here in Lee County. Please visit our website at www.LeeBuildersCare.org to view pictures of these worthwhile projects.

As a token of our appreciation, please accept this piece of memorabilia to remind you of how you contributed to improving the lives of the Merritt family. Thank you for your thoughtfulness, contributions Shank you! You possible!

No made this possible! and continued support.

Sincerely,

executive director

Lee Building Industry Association Builders Care is a 501©3 non-profit corporation. Lee BIA Builders Care is tax exempt under state charitable tax ID # 20-2640022.